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Brian K, Cherry 
Vice President of Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177 

Re: Request for Extension of Time to submit advice letter pursuant to Ordering Paragraph (OP) 
3 of Decision 13-04-020 ' 

Dear Mr. Cherry: 

This letter grants your request dated December 6, 2013 for an extension of lime to file a Tier 1 Advice 
Letter as directed in D. 13-04-020 until 30 days after the Commission issues a final decision on PG&H's 
2014 General Rale Case (GRC). OP 3 of D. 13-04-020 requires PG&E to file a Tier 1 Advice Letter on 
or before December 31 of each year to escalate the Direct Access and Community Choice Aggregation 
Service fees, other than the Bill-Ready Billing Service Fee, to reflect the applicable labor escalation 
rates adopted in PG&E's 2011 and 2014 GRC decisions. 

In the letter requesting extension of time, PG&E explained that since the Commission has not yet issued 
a decision in PG&E's 2014 GRC proceeding (A.l 1-12-009) adopting 2014 labor escalation rates, PG&L 
is unable to file its Tier 1 Advice Letter before December 31, 2013. PG&E states that if it is granted the 
requested extension, it will file the advice letter ordered by OP 3 of D. 13-04-020 within 30 days of the 
Commission issuing its decision on PG&E's 2014 GRC and requests that the updated fees be made 
effective the first day of the month following the submittal of the advice letter. PG&E further explained 
that it has conferred and obtained the concurrence of all parties to Application (A.) 11-12-009 regarding 
this requested extension, and will inform the parties if the extension is granted. 

Pursuant to Rule 16.6 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, a party may request an 
extension of time to comply with a Commission decision by sending a letter requesting the extension to 
the Commission's Executive Director. By this letter, I grant your requested extension to file a Tier 1 
advice letter pursuant to OP 3 of D. 13-04-020 until 30 days after the Commission issues a final decision 
in PG&E's 2014 GRC. Yon are directed to promptly notify parties to A. 11 -12-009 of this extension. 

Very truly yours, 
, v , , t 

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
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